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David Liebschutz

On Tue, Apr26,2016 at4:53 PM, Center for Judicial Accountability <elena@udsewatch.o wrote:

Dear Dean Lane,

Thank you for your call this morning. As discussed, our March 23,2016 verified second supplemental
complaint in our citizen-taxpayer action implements your important law review article "Albany's Dysfunction
Denies Due Proces,s" in the context of the constitutionally-regulated budget process -- and cites to your
arttcle at11365,423. The link to the second supplemental complaint is: http://wwwjudgewatch.org/web-
pases/searchin g-nys/budset/3 -23 - i 6-osc-2nd-supp-complaint.htm.

I am eager for your expert opinion - and your help in building dialogue among constitutional scholars,
the bar associations, "good government groups", and by the media about the mountain of constitutional,
statutory, and rule violations which the second supplemental complaint chronicles -4lLlg3ying

causes of action - and vou mav want to start bv reading them FIRST.

Also, as discussed, here are the following two links:

(l)to your February 26,2009 testimony before the Temporary Senate Committee on Rules
and Administration Reform:

https:/iwww"),outube.com/watch?featurrpla)rer embedded&v:W6A1oFlX7-Y. Senator
Valesky's comment about the budget and request for the Brennan Center's assistance in the
Senate's crafting of budget reform, in addition to legislative reform - and your response,
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